
 

 

 

NOTICE TO STUDENTS  

ON THE MASS SUPPLEMENTARY (RESIT) 

EXAMINATIONS (DECEMBER, 2022) 
 

 

Students are hereby informed that the Mass 

Supplementary (Re-sit) Examinations scheduled 

for 5th-18th December, 2022 for the 2021/2022 

Academic Year has been suspended indefinitely 

due to the ongoing strike action by the Public 

Universities in Ghana. 
 

A new Re-sit Examination date will be 

communicated to you after the strike action is 

called off.  
 

Thank you. 

Issued by: 

 
Academic Affairs Directorate 

For: Registrar 
 

Dated: Monday, 4th December, 2022. 


